
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Winter 2022-2023 

Visit our Facebook page for community meeting updates: 
www.facebook.com/LeeRoadNeighborhoodAssociation 

Meetings are held on the 2nd Tuesday of every EVEN month at 6:00 p.m. 
at Fairview Shores Branch Library - 902 Lee Road - Next to Walmart Neighborhood Market 

Contact Lori@am-sourcing.com for meeting assistance. 

IMPORTANT ORANGE 
COUNTY RESOURCES 

 
 

Sheriff’s Non-Emergency 
407-836-HELP (4357) 

 

Sheriff’s Emergency 
9-1-1 

 

Sheriff’s Traffic/Parking 
Enforcement 

407-836-0800 
 

Sheriff’s Crime Line 
407-423-TIPS (8477) 

 

District 2 Commissioner Moore 
and 

District 5 Commissioner Bonilla 
407-836-7350 

 
Solid Waste 

407-836-6601 or 
Solid.Waste@ocfl.net 

 
Crisis, Food, Housing, Social 

Services 
2-1-1 or 

HFUW.org/GetHelp 
 

Code Compliance, 
 County Customer Service  

3-1-1 
 

 

Lee Road 
 

 

Safe Neighborhood Association 
A newsletter about issues important to you and your neighbors… 

 

Orange County, Florida, Quarterly Newsletter 

 

 

 

Keeping Things Clean 

 

Light Up Lee Road 
“Light Up Lee Road” is a community initiative where we are asking businesses in the Lee Road 
Safe Neighborhood district to decorate their storefronts for the holiday season. We ask that 
these festive decorations go up for the full month of December, through New Year’s. Contact 
beckyschaff@gmail.com for more information. 

Lee Road Safe Neighborhood volunteers 
used its cleanup supplies to clear 
hurricane debris in the Kingswood 
Manor Park, along with a street cleanup 
on August 13.  Join Lee Road Safe at our 
next Neighborhood Cleanup. 

 

Sheriff’s Office Holiday Safety – Shopping Tips 

http://www.ocsafeneighborhoods.net/
mailto:Lori@am-sourcing.com
mailto:beckyschaff@gmail.com


 

DO NOT PLACE ANY IMAGES OR TEXT  
IN THIS AREA 

 PER USPS REGULATIONS 
(this message or box will not be printed) 

 

 

We will be collecting toys to donate 
to the children living in the Lee Road 
Hotels.  We did this last year and 
donated over 300 toys including many 
from the Mayor's Toy Drive 
Program.  Anyone wanting to donate 
toys, help wrap toys, or help 
distribute toys can reach out to  
beckyschaff@gmail.com.  Here are 
photos from last year's event. 

Holiday Toy Collection Fairview Shores Branch Library Happenings 

December 16 at 11:30 a.m.: Painting for Seniors 
• Explore your creativity through painting. Light 

refreshments will be provided. 
Recommended for older adults and seniors. 

December 27 at 4:30 p.m.: Pirates! All Aboard to 
Explore Denmark: A Frozen Adventure 

• All Aboard to Explore Denmark with a quirky 
pirate crew! We’ll read The Snow Queen, do 
a cool icy experiment, and play a roaring 
round of trivia! Recommended for children 
ages 3-12. 

We also have After School at the Library and Early 
Learner Storytimes! For more information, contact 
the Library at 407-835-7323 / www.ocls.info 

More Holiday Safety Tips – Avoid Package Theft 

mailto:beckyschaff@gmail.com
http://www.ocls.info/

